A Word to All the University Members

Recently, the use of reusable cups has increased
rapidly as reusable cups have been fully used in on-
campus cafes.

In addition, the humber of cases of reusable cups
being thrown away in general trash bins or taken for
personal use has also increased,
and 16,892 cups have not been returmed in the past
two weeks.

If the current situation continues,
there is arisk that the supply of cups will be cut off in
April due to budget shortages.

Please return reusable cups that are lying around at
home, in your room, or in the office to the return box.

March 21st, 2025

Campus Cup Supporters*Carbon Neutral Club
*Facilities Management Team
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